
KETCHIKAN GATEWAY BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD OF EDUCATION 
AGENDA STATEMENT 

 
No. 3a 
 
MEETING OF May 26, 2022        REVIEWED BY: 
 
ITEM TITLE: 

NEW BUSINESS        [X]   Superintendent 
Motion to approve an administrative contract for Richard Dormer  [X]   Personnel  
for the 2022-23 school year (Kayhi).      [X]   Finance 
        

    
             
             

SUBMITTED BY:  Melissa Johnson, Interim Superintendent  
 
 
 
SUMMARY STATEMENT:  

The Board is being asked to approve an administrative contract for Richard Dormer for the  
2022-2023 school year (Kayhi).   
  

ISSUE:  
This will commit KGBSD to approximately $154,657 (pending verification of service and education). 

 
BACKGROUND:  
 Richard Dormer has been the principal of Petersburg’s middle and high schools for 13 years, and 
 holds an administrative certificate with the state of Alaska through 2026. He has been certificated  
 as an administrator in Alaska since 2009. He formerly worked in Portland, Oregon in a school of 
 2,000 before moving to Petersburg.  
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   

Approval of an administrative contract with Richard Dormer.  
  
FISCAL NOTE:       AMOUNT BUDGETED 
 SALARY  $123,158   $151,053 
 INSURANCE   $14,133.20 
 and  
 BENEFITS        $17,365.30 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

“I move that the Board of Education approve an administrative contract for Richard Dormer 
for the 2022-23 school year, in the amount of $154,656.50.” 

 


